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I adamantly object to the proposed proposed amendments to the Rules of Practice and Procedure. 
It's a totalitarianism ploy loaded with ambiguous terms meant to obfuscate back room deals. The
exclusion of FOIA allows the Executive Director run the organization with smoke & mirrors
ultimately leading to corrupt government not "for or by the people" but rather at the expense of the
people The profits of the corporations that you serve and enriching your individual power status
appears to be your only concerns.These changes will be a disgrace to the American people and the
American idea of fair representation. Shame on you all. 


